
Dear Friends and Neighbors, 
 
As we reflect on another year, we are again thankful for the gift of serving our community. Here is a 
glimpse into the many opportunities Who Is My Neighbor offers for individuals of all ages 
including The Family Den early childhood & parenting support program, The Cave afterschool 
program, summer’s Camp Cool Environment, and the Senior Social Network. We are grateful for 
supporters like you. Your donation in any amount will go immediately to support these programs. 
Please consider helping to create a community for all. 

                                                                                                         

                                                                                                                                         
 

Please make your check payable to: Who Is My Neighbor Inc., 19 S. 2nd Avenue, Highland Park, 
NJ 08904. You can also donate easily online www.whoismyneighbor.net or consider setting up an 
automatic monthly donation to create a sustainable gift all year long. Thank you for your support! 

Sincerely, 

                                             
Meredith Carman, Board President    Lara Arp, Executive Director 
 
Board Members:  Tracy Cangiano, Monique Coleman, Kathy Malkiewicz, Nychey Michel,  

       Eleanor Peterson, Jennifer Sanchez, Judy Targove, Nirmala Thomas 

 

$10 Early Childhood Enrichment $18 Educational Activities for Youth $25 Social Programming for Seniors 
 

$50 Outdoor Summer Fun & Friends $36 Creative Art Supplies 
 

$75 After School Snacks $100 Summer Camp Field Trips $ Priceless – Building Community! 

http://www.whoismyneighbor.net/

